
BET CLASS 

IS INVITED TO 

THIS SPECIAL 

PROGRAM 

Family education is an integral part of our religious school  program & we look forward to our   

BET families attending this special family education program. 

In order to receive attendance credit your child should place a label next to his/her name in the Shabbat 
Family Study  loose-leaf book located in his/her study session. 

Any questions, please contact Sharon Solomon, Religious School Director  
at 516 484 4980 or via email at Sharonsolomon@tbsroslyn.org or religiousschool@tbsroslyn.org. 

401 Roslyn Road, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 

 

5:00-5:15 Shabbat Songs (Nigunim)  

5:15-5:30 Text Study Sessions 

5:30-6:00 Tu B’Shevat Seder & Havdallah 

6:00-6:30 Mitzvah Project 

The 15th day of  the Hebrew month of  
Shevat,  known as Tu b'Shevat, 

 is the New Year for Trees. 

Please join us for this very special Tu B’Shevat program  
where we will  learn all about the holiday of  Tu B’Shevat  

as well as sample some fruits of  Israel. 

A Special Invitation to the BET Class A Special Invitation to the BET Class A Special Invitation to the BET Class A Special Invitation to the BET Class     
to come experience…to come experience…to come experience…to come experience…    

 

JOIN US FOR THIS SPECIAL SHABBATON EXPERIENCE & HAVDALLAH PROGRAM! 
This is a wonderful opportunity to participate and sample  the Religious School’s  

Shabbat Family Study programming. 


